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Government of West Bengal 
Finance Department 

Audit Branch 
 
No. 3763-F       Kolkata, the 21st May, 2009. 
 

Sub: Submission of GP.F. nominations. 
 

The undersigned is directed to say that all the Heads of the Offices under the State 
Government were requested, vide this Department Memo No, 3681-F dated 18.05.06, to 
impress upon the employees under them to submit nomination papers alongwith their 
applications for allotment of GPF account numbers. But unfortunately it is learnt from 
the office of the Accountant General (A&E), W.B. that a good number of subscribers have 
not yet submitted their nominations and a large number of newcomers also are not 
submitting nominations alongwith their applications. 
 

All the Heads of the Offices and the DDOs are, therefore, requested once again to 
instruct the employees working under them, who have not yet submitted their GPF-
nominations. to submit their nomination papers within a month and also to impress upon 
the newly appointed employees to submit their nominations alongwith the applications 
for allotment of-GPF account numbers. 
 
 

Sd/- P.N. Samadder 
 

Joint Secretary to the 
Government of West Bengal 

Finance Department 


